
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Job Opening: Christian Family Montessori School has a part-time opening for 

the 2014-2015 school year. Individual would manage front desk from 3:00-

6:00 p.m. Monday through Friday. Duties include answering phone and front 

door and some administrative support tasks. In addition, this individual will 

substitute during after-care with various age groups, so ability to work with 

children is required. For more information or if interested, contact Wendy 

Shenk-Evans at wendy@cfmschool.org. 
 

Moving to D.C. Area: My name is Phillip Martin, and I graduated in 2013 

from Eastern Mennonite University with degrees in piano performance and 

environmental science. I am hoping to move to D.C. in August and am looking 

for full time employment as I begin taking lessons at UMD in the collaborative 

piano department. Any leads into environmental related or piano work would 

be greatly appreciated. Thank you in advance for any assistance that can be 

provided. You can contact me at: phillip.sean.martin@gmail.com. 
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11:00—Worship Service 

 

A Christ-centered welcoming church committed to peace & justice. 

GATHERING FOR WORSHIP 
HWB – Hymnal: A Worship Book (blue) 

     STJ – Sing The Journey (green)     STS – Sing The Story (purple) 
 

 

Prelude Anne Confer 
 

Call to Worship Michelle Burkholder   
 

Praising 
Hymn: HWB 26 – Holy Spirit, come with power Cynthia Lapp 

Lighting the Peace Lamp Cecilia Lapp Stoltzfus 
 

Confessing 
Confession 

Silence 

Words of Assurance 

Hymn: HWB 356 – Breathe on me, breath of God  
 

Hearing the Word 
A Time for Children Michelle Burkholder 
 

Scripture Reading: 

     I Kings 19:9-13a Beuford Aeschliman 

     Acts 2:1-21 Chris Parks 

Sharing of Faith Stories Beuford Aeschliman, Anne Confer 

Reception of New Members: HWB 777 

Hymn: HWB 453 – Let us break bread together  
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Service of Communion 

     Prayer 

          Leader: Let heaven be glad;  

          All: let the whole earth cry glory. 

     The Lord's Prayer 
(Please process down the center aisle to receive communion 

and return to your seat by the side aisle. All the elements are gluten-free today.) 
 

Responding 
Responses to the Message  

Sharing of Joys and Concerns 

Praying Together  
 

The Work of the Church 

     Greeting our Guests 

     Announcements 
 

The Ministry of Giving 

     Children’s Offering 

     Offertory Kimberly Schmidt, Karen Minatelli 

     Prayer of Dedication  
 

Sending 
Hymn: HWB 389 – Take my life, and let it be  

Benediction        
 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 
 

              TODAY             NEXT WEEK 
Greeter: Herb Reed     Sara Fretz-Goering 

Ushers: Richard Brown, Amy Whittington     Wyatt Feeler, LeAnne Zook 

Nursery: Wyatt Feeler, Jeanette Stoltzfus     Krysta Hawkley, Jen Wollman 
Worship Arts: Judy Nord     Judy Nord 

 

TREASURER’S REPORT 
Offering – $4,907 Attendance – 128 (joint service) 
Amount needed each week – $5,348 Amount under budget – $11,394 
 

CALENDAR 
 

Tues. 6/10—Worship Committee, 7:30 p.m. 

Wed. 6/11—Pastorate, 7:00 p.m. 

Sun. 6/15—Cynthia Lapp preaches; Church Council, 9:00 a.m. 

Sun. 6/22—Chris Parks preaches. 

Sun. 6/29—Michelle Burkholder preaches. 

Sun. 7/13—Fellowship meal; summer conversation, 1:00 p.m. 

Tues. 7/15—Trustees, 7:00 p.m. 

Sun. 7/20—Summer conversation with breakfast, 9:00 a.m. 
 

 

ANNOUNCEMENTS 
 

Fellowship Meal: All are welcome to stay for the fellowship meal following 

worship today. 
 

2014-2015 Slate Confirmation: The final confirmation will take place on 

Sunday, June 15. Copies of the slate are available in the foyer or on the listserv. 

If you are unable to be in church on the 15th, confirmations can be submitted 

via email through June 14 to Sara Fretz-Goering: sarafretzgoering@gmail.com. 
 

Community Café: HMC is scheduled to serve Community Café on Monday, 

July 7. Please sign up on the bulletin board, or contact Jake in the church office 

if you can help provide anything or be a server. Thanks! 
 

Summer Conversations: On July 13 after the fellowship meal, and July 20 at 

9:00 a.m. with breakfast provided, there will be two opportunities for summer 

conversations with HMC representatives to the Reconciliation Discernment 

Committee with Allegheny Mennonite Conference. Watch for a short history of 

inclusion at HMC in the coming weeks as a way to prepare for the meeting.  

Please choose one meeting to attend; no need to attend both since the same 

information and questions will be presented at both meetings. 
 

Scripture Spotting: Continuing through the end of the year as part of the 12 

Scriptures Project, we encourage people to photograph things that allude to 

scripture and email them to Michelle Burkholder or Jake Short. They will be put 

up on HMC’s Facebook page and eventually compiled into a scrapbook at the 

end of the year. 
 

Mennonite World Conference 2015: The Mennonite World Conference will 

meet for its 16
th
 Assembly in Harrisburg, PA during July 21-26, 2015, with the 

theme “Walking With God”. Part of the experience includes Assembly 

Scattered, where participants visit nearby locations to see and experience 

Anabaptism in local contexts either before and/or after the Assembly gathering. 

If you are interested in learning more or helping organize a D.C. Assembly 

Scattered experience, contact Jake Short for more information. 



  


